
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  
 
 

Faces  

As Memorial Day approaches, we should all 
remember the veterans who sacrificed for our 
freedom. In the face of adversity, they gave 
everything they had and asked for little in 
return. Many of those brave and selfless 
veterans are now seniors and/or are living with a 
disability.  
 

They deserve their own freedom: 
the ability to receive care at home 
and remain a part of their 
communities.  
 
Homecare providers struggle to meet the needs 
of Pennsylvania’s veterans. A Medicaid rate 
increase for homecare would allow these 
agencies to offer competitive wages and retain 
the top caregivers to provide services to our 
veterans in their homes.  
 
From World War II to the Gulf War, an increasing 
number of veterans want – and deserve – the 
independence of receiving care at home. Let us 
all thank a veteran by supporting the services 
they need. 

at Home 

Katie Dotto, Esq., Government Relations Director                      1-800-382-1211, ext. 30 
kdotto@pahomecare.org           www.pahomecare.org 

Support a Medicaid rate increase in the 2019-20 
state budget. Our veterans fought for the nation, 

now it’s your turn to fight for them! 

TAKE 
ACTION! 

Pennsylvania’s Veterans 
 

Total of 819,185 
 

55% are 65 or older 
 

4th in U.S., number of vets 


